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During the process of retrieving documents for Part 8 of the motion, Health Canada noted that 
applications for medical device licences (MDL) would be covered by the motion. For the 
specified time period, Health Canada estimated it would have 18,000 pages of MDL 
applications. These would need to be translated at a cost of approximately $2.7 million. 
Furthermore, it was estimated that it would take 2000 hours of staff time to retrieve the 
documents - which would have a significant negative impact on the issuance of MDL in the 
midst of the COVID-19 pandemic. Given the translation costs and the burden on an important 
program, it was decided to provide the committee with a summary of the documents in lieu of 
providing the documents themselves. With respect to the other elements requested under Part 8 
of the Motion, these have been disclosed in keeping with the instructions provided in the Motion. 

Further documents from other federal institutions will follow in the coming days, accompanied by 
the formal response letter that outlines the Government's approach in responding to the motion. 

We trust that the Committee finds the attached material useful for their work. 

Sincerely, 

Kendal Weber 
Assistant Deputy Minister, Health Canada 
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James Stott 
Assistant Deputy Minister, Public Services 
Procurement Canada 


